STEPHEN FRANCIS, ESQ

Chief Diversity Officer

THE CITY OF

COLUMBUS

ANDREW J. GINTHER, MAYOR

May 06, 2016

Tiffany Putnam
Teltron Design Group
2157 S. James Rd

Columbus, OH 43232

Dear Ms. Tiffany Putnam:

The City of Columbus, Equal Business Opportunity Commission Office has approved your
application as a Certified Minority Business Enterprise. This certification is valid for two
years. Upon the expiration of your certification, a re-certification application must be
completed and returned for continued participation.

The certification program provides assistance with bidding opportunities within the city's
procurement process, educate businesses, maintains a database of certified minority
businesses for city agencies' needs and publishes an annual directory which is updated
monthly and can be viewed at http://eboco.ci.columbus.oh. us/, under the Certified
Businesses link. The directory lists all certified businesses with a brief description of what
each business does.

Enclosed is a copy of your 2 year certificate. Thank ydu for participation and interest in
doing business with the City of Columbus. If you have any questions or need assistance,
please contact our office at (614) 645-4764.

Sincerely,

e W

Tia H. Roseboro
Contract Compliance Investigator
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